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Press Release Summary: 32Red remain the best in online 
casino entertainment, with a 6th successive Best Casino Award 
from the independent watchdog and casino player advocate, 
Casinomeister 

Press Release Body: 32Red Plc has announced that 32Red, their UK 
facing online casino, has retained the Casinomeister Best Casino 
(Global) Award for the sixth year running. This unprecedented 
achievement is on the back of the company's positive trading figures 
for 2008 and underlines a solid year for the AIM listed company. 

32Red CEO, Ed Ware, remarked, "We're absolutely delighted to have 
retained the Best Casino Award in 2008 and will continue to provide 
and build on our unrivalled service and product in 2009. 32Red has 
always put the player first and this award is further evidence of that." 

Bryan Bailey of Casinomeister praised 32Red's consistency by 
commenting that theonline casino has, "marked the standard most 
casinos wish to replicate since their launching in 2002." He noted in 
particular that 32Red "has maintained a strong and steady course 
providing players and their affiliates with a safe and secure gaming 
environment, fairness and transparency." 

In addition to a sixth successive Best Casino award, 32Red Online 
Casino is celebrating another coveted accolade with consecutive Best 



Casino Manager awards for 32Red's Operations Director, Pat Harrison. 
Bailey recognised Harrison's hard work in 2008, remarking "He is 
readily available, approachable, and is capable of making smart 
command decisions. He is the "face" of 32Red - a casino that 
consistently exceeds our expectations." 

The awards reinforce a good year for 32Red Plc, who recently 
announced gross wins up by 13%, 15% more active players and new 
players up by 7% in 2008. The casino is well known within the industry 
for its wide range of online slots, casino games and poker rooms, and 
the brand launched their first national TV campaign in December. Ware 
anticipates more of the same for 2009, highlighting the online casino's 
debut UK television campaign which commenced in December. 

About 32Red Plc: 
32Red is the six times winner of the Best Casino title awarded by 
watchdog and player advocate, Casinomeister. 32Red is renowned for 
providing industry-leading levels of support to players. Over 80% of 
32Red's players are from the UK and 32Red is licensed and regulated 
by the Government of Gibraltar. 32Red Plc is listed on the London 
Stock Exchange's AIM (ticker: TTR). The Company operates 32Red 
Casino, 32Red Poker, 32Red Mobile, 32Red Affiliates and 
DashCasino.com. 32Red Casino is committed to responsible gambling 
and ensures the company adheres to UK law. 

Web Site: http://www.32red.com/ 
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